
 

 

 

 

 

OSP EMERGENCY PROVISION 
STATEWIDE TIRE CONTRACT  

 

The Statewide contracts for Tires, Tubes and Related Services are mandatory contracts and all 
tires, tubes and related services must be purchased from a dealer authorized by one of the 
awarded manufacturers.  

The Bridgestone and Goodyear contracts both include emergency roadside service pricing.   

However, in cases of an emergency roadside need in a location where one an authorized dealer 
does not provide emergency roadside service, state agencies are authorized to purchase tires 
or emergency tire repair services from non-contract tire dealers. 

Agencies may only make tire purchases and tire repair services from non-contract dealers that 
will restore the vehicle to a safe operating condition. No other purchases are permitted.  


